
From: Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>
To: Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>

Avant, David <David.Avant@admin.sc.gov>
Adams, Marcia <Marcia.Adams@admin.sc.gov>

CC: Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 10/15/2015 3:32:06 PM

Subject: FW: Funding for Emergencies
Attachments: EMD fundig.docx

EMD Funding - Skinny.docx

David, Marcia and Josh,
 
The Governor wants to meet probably early next week to get an understanding of what fund sources and how much 
funding is available pursuant to proviso 117.56 if the need arises before the General Assembly returns in January.  
Also, she’ll want to know the current and projected cash flow status of our agencies and the National Guard.
 
Also, let’s think about other issues we should discuss in light of the Ways and Means hearings coming up in 
November. 
 
Thanks,
Swati
 
 
From: Pisarik, Holly 

Sent: Thursday, October 15, 2015 3:15 PM

To: Patel, Swati

Subject: FW: Funding for Emergencies
 
Background from David.  The relevant language from proviso 117.56 is “unallocated funds from established state 
accounts may be used as the state share in any federally declared disaster.”  According to David’s memo, this is the 
contingency reserve fund and those housed in an established account but that haven’t been appropriated for a 
particular purpose by the Legislature.  You were going to ask Josh and David to identify the balance in the contingency 
reserve fund and other funds that fit within this provision.  I think Josh is already working on this. 
 
From: Pisarik, Holly [mailto:Holly.Pisarik@dss.sc.gov] 

Sent: Wednesday, October 14, 2015 9:33 AM

To: Pisarik, Holly

Subject: Fwd: Funding for Emergencies
 

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Baker, Josh" <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>

Date: October 10, 2015, 12:08:01 PM EDT

To: "Pisarik, Holly" <Holly.Pisarik@dss.sc.gov>

Subject: Fw: Funding for Emergencies

This is David's initial assessment; I would also look at Act 121 (S.22) of 2014 if you want a good 
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sense of what changed with respect to the Board/SFAA's authority to approve intra-governmental 
loans.

 

From: Adams, Marcia

Sent: Thursday, October 8, 2015 5:38 PM

To: Baker, Josh

Subject: FW: Funding for Emergencies
 
 
 
Marcia S. Adams
Executive Director

The South Carolina 
Department of Administration
1200 Senate Street, Suite 460, Columbia, SC 29201
(803) 734-9260 | (803) 734-9002 fax

Note: Act 121 of 2014 (SC Restructuring Act of 2014) abolished the Budget and Control Board. Effective July 1, 2015, the 
Department of Administration has been established. Please update your contact information.
 
From: Avant, David 

Sent: Thursday, May 14, 2015 3:33 PM

To: Adams, Marcia

Cc: Koch, Paul; Lancaster, Ashlie

Subject: Funding for Emergencies
 
Marcia,
See attached. 1) is my 2014 memo and 2) is a “skinny” bullet point version.
-David
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